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I am against any government selling Snowy Hydro Limited. It is a valuable resource that 
should be owned by the citizens of this nation. It's sad that we the citizens of this nation 
cannot trust our State and Federal governments to really think about the future of our 
children. You cannot guarantee that ownership of the Snowy would stay in Australia and there 
is enough information out there to see what private companies driven by share holder profit 
have done to other nations regarding this resource. I pray for the leaders of this country 
because it's a promise from God that if we do then we can have a peacable nation. I have to 
trust that wisdom from above has the final say in this matter. 
 
Ms Marina Cook 


